
MORNINGS OUTDOORS 

All students should come to school with mitts, toques and proper attire for the cold 

weather, such as ski-pants and a warm base layer. Unless students are attending 

breakfast program from 8:30 – 8:45 in the morning, they are reminded to dress 

appropriately for being outdoors for those 15 minutes.  

                                            

                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

                                   

SKATING 

Students & teachers will 

once again be skating at 

the Teulon Rockwood 

Arena as part of the 

Physical Education 

program for our school. If 

your child does not have 

skates, the school has 

extra skates that may be 

borrowed. Dates for 

skating are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our community volunteers in December for 

all of their help with Presents for Parents. 

                    A warm welcome to Ms. Cvar & Mrs. Eyford who will be joining our teaching staff in 
January.  Ms. Cvar will be teaching 3/4S and Mrs. Eyford will be teaching 1/2R.  
Congratulations to Mrs. Reeb, who has accepted the interim principal position.  

 
Students return to school on January 6th, School Day 6 (KP attends).  

KS returns to school on January 7th. Have a safe and happy holiday, we look forward to 
seeing you in the New Year!  

The students and staff of Teulon 

Elementary have demonstrated 

generosity once again this holiday 

season! Thanks for the Christmas 

Cheer Board donations and 

supporting those in need. 


